
 

Application for a Street Trading Consent 

Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982 

Full name  Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms 
 
Gedling Borough Council  
 

Full address  
Civic Centre, Arnot Hill Park Arnold Nottinghamshire 
 
Post code: NG5 6LU 
 

Telephone 
number 
 
Email address 

 
0115 901 3754 
 
arnoldmarket@gedling.gov.uk 
 

Description of 
stall and number 
of stalls 

 
14 stalls used for a regular market on Tuesday, Friday and 
Saturday each week 
 

Description of 
goods being 
traded 

 
Fruit and vegetables, ladies’ fashion, watch repairs, plants, 
confectionary Butchery products, DVD/Books, occasional casual 
trader 
 

Have you ever 
had a Street 
Trading Licence 
or Consent 
revoked before – 
please give 
details 

 
No 

Please detail the 
dates and times 
you would like to 
trade under a 
Consent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 7.00am – 4.00pm 
Friday 7.00am – 4.00pm 
Saturday 7.00am – 4.00pm 
 
Permission is sought until end of December 2026 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:arnoldmarket@gedling.gov.uk


Checklist (please 
tick) 
 
 

I enclose a plan showing the location I intend the trade 
from   
 
I enclose the correct fee  N/A                       
 
I enclose a copy of my Public Liability Insurance           
 
I confirm that I have satisfied the requirements of Nottingham 
City Council’s Market Charter     x 
 

Declaration of 
applicant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed 
 
Dated 

I have read the Council’s Policy regarding Street Trading 
Consents  
 
I declare that the information in this application is true to the best 
of my knowledge and belief and I understand that any information 
given which is subsequently found to be incorrect may result in 
the revocation or refusal of any Consent. 
 
I confirm that my Public Liability Insurance is valid and in date 
 
Ophelia Gamble 
12/09/24 

 

Supporting Statement  

This supporting statement has been prepared on behalf of Gedling Borough Council 

to support the extension of the change of use of Eagle Square for a temporary 

market for a further additional 24 months. Changes in structure and staffing in the 

past 6 months mean that the planned formal consultation exercise for a permanent 

move has not yet been fully completed; this extension will allow the completion of the 

exercise and to ensure the correct planning and other permissions to be in place for 

a permanent move. The extension will give continuity and certainty to the traders and 

allow for the continued positive impact of the market economically and socially on 

the Primary Shopping Area and on the town itself. 

X 

X 


